
2016-2017 UUAA Climate Action Group  
Submitted by Kate Hutchens 
 

This past year the Climate Action Group has continued to offer a venue for (and 
member participation in) meetings for the Ann Arbor chapter of the Citizens' 
Climate Lobby. 
 
Our mailing list that gives updates on Climate Action events at UUAA and in the 
community goes out to 165 email addresses. 
 
We also hosted a film screening of "Before the Flood," and contributed ideas 
towards the 2017 UUAA Earth Day worship service.  Otherwise, our main efforts 
have been in support of individual group members showing up and advocating for 
climate action at all levels when the opportunities arise - local and national 
marches, rallies, lobby days, faith-in-action events, elections, publications, 
workplace efforts, and more.   
 
We hope to continue to foster commitment to reckoning with climate change as a 
matter of faith. 


